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Armour Care LLC Newsletter.  
The goal for the newsletter is to help us keep you 
informed of what is going on at your child’s, childcare 
center.

As we welcome a fresh new year, we want to express our sincere 
gratitude for your partnership in nurturing your child's growth and 
development. We look forward to another year filled with learning, 
laughter, and creating wonderful memories together. Wishing you and 
your family a happy, healthy, and joyful New Year!

Notice:
PFCC Parents:  You will 
need to make sure you are 
clocking in and out yourself 
on the tablet. We are not 
responsible for doing it for 
you. If you do not sign into 
the PFCC tablet, then we will 
be invoicing you personally 
for the amount you owe.

Resource Section:
Recreation

Amos Memorial Public Library:
937-492-8354
Food Pantry

Agape Distribution Inc.: 
937-498-4368  

Alpha Community Center
937-498-9758

Birthdays: Kids: 1st Laylah, 2nd Emily, 4th Tesla,           
5th Amos, 7th Mallory, 9th Isabella, 10th Dylan & 
Brooklyn, 23rd Aliyah
Staff: 30th Katelynn

We would like to thank everyone who has signed up and is using the Brightwheel app. We 
have been using this app quite often to keep you, the parents, informed and up to date with 
your children in our care. We have sent mass messages throughout the time we started and 
have had great responses from the people using the app. We would like to inform you that 
when there is a mass message requiring a response that you respond directly to us through 
the Brightwheel App. This will help to make things less confusing and prevent any lost or 
miscommunicated information. We cannot stress enough that the best way to communicate 
with us is through the Brightwheel app and not our personal phones. 


